Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Marshall, Terry (Fresno) USA <tmarshall@lehighcement.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 4:45 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Mission Valley Rock Case Closure

Thanks for the response Jerry, there have no investigations since that time. Mostly based on the findings of the 2007
report.

Please let me know if you need anything further to assist you with closure.

Terry A. Marshall

Land Manager

Lehigh Hanson

7675 North Ingram Avenue, Suite 103
Fresno, Ca 93711

Office (559) 277-7060 x1202

Cell (559) 994-9088

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 4:12 PM

To: Marshall, Terry (Fresno) USA

Subject: RE: Mission Valley Rock Case Closure

Hello Terry,

Good to hear from you. The one outstanding item from our October 15, 2014 correspondence on this site is some type
of verification that no investigations were conducted at the site following the LFR report in 2007. We just want to make
sure that we are not missing data for the site.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
Jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Marshall, Terry (Fresno) USA [mailto:tmarshall@lehighcement.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 3:37 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Mission Valley Rock Case Closure



Hello Jerry, hope all is well.

Just thought | would check in with you regarding the attached notice of potential case closure. | have not received a
notice of closure or otherwise, but the notice may have gone to our corporate office and just have not seen it yet.

Any update would be great.

Thank you

Terry A. Marshall

Land Manager

Lehigh Hanson

7675 North Ingram Avenue, Suite 103
Fresno, Ca 93711

Office (559) 277-7060 x1202

Cell (559) 994-9088



